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A reminder about natural disasters: 

MGIC’s underwriting and servicing guidance 
 

We are reminding Originators and Servicers of our policies regarding natural disasters. More information 

can be found in our Underwriting Guide, Section 1.13 and Servicing Guide, Section 10.06. 

 
Please contact your MGIC representative, MGIC Servicing Resource Manager or Customer Service with 

any questions.  

 

For more information:   

• Contact your MGIC representative, mgic.com/contact 

• Contact your MGIC Servicing Resource Manager 

• Contact Customer Service, customer_service@mgic.com or 1-800-424-6442 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.mgic.com/-/media/mi/underwriting/71-40600-guide-pdf-underwriting-guide.pdf?v=15
https://www.mgic.com/-/media/mi/servicing/71-43444-guide-pdf-servicing-guide.pdf?v=3#page=32
https://www.mgic.com/contact
https://www.mgic.com/servicing/servicing-relationship-managers
mailto:customer_service@mgic.com

